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Attention  
Long Term Care, ICF-DD, Hospice, and Adult Day Health Care Providers 

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION CONCERNING CHANGES IN  

THE PAYMENT CYCLE FOR JUNE 2011 SERVICES 
 
 
 
The Department of Health and Hospitals has authorized a change to the regular payment cycle for June 
services for LTC, Hospice and Adult Day Health Care providers. 
 
With the exception of state facilities and ICF-DD facilities, the LTC, Hospice and Adult Day Health Care 
payments for June services will be made in the June 28, 2011 check write.  Claims for June services will be 
systematically generated based on May 2011 claims.  Providers must submit their regular billings for June 
services by noon on Tuesday July 12, 2011 for payment according to the July check write schedule. 
 
Claims for June services for State LTC facilities and ICF-DD facilities will be processed according to the regular 
LTC processing schedule and the June billing should be submitted by Noon July 6, 2011 for the July 7, 2011 
check write. 
 
Also be advised that the LTC Supplemental Billing deadline will be changed to noon on Tuesdays for July, 
2011. Please monitor the Louisiana Medicaid web site, www.lamedicaid.com, for any additional information 
concerning these and any other changes to the LTC Schedule. 
 
Please ensure that your staff and any impacted business partners, including submitters and billing agents, 
are aware of these changes.  
 
You may contact Molina Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040 if you have any questions 

regarding this information. 

http://www.lamedicaid.com/

